
Registration of interest for ESB PG NDC  

Annual round of CfDs auctions for 2010/2011 SEM year 
 

 

ESB Power Generation intends to offer two way contracts for differences (CfDs) for 

auction through the non-directed contract (NDC) process. The products offered will 

be for the upcoming SEM year (October 2010 to September 2011), will be limited in 

number, and will comprise of standard constructs, the details of which will be 

confirmed in the relevant auction notices. 

 

Any party who is interested in participating in the auctions will need to enter into a 

NDC 2010/2011 Master Agreement with ESBPG and satisfy the eligibility criteria 

contained in the relevant auction rules. 

 

Interested parties are asked to register their contact information so that 

communications on the NDC process can be consistently communicated to all parties. 

 

To register your interest in receiving NDC communications, please send your name, 

company, email address, and phone number to: 

 

 

NDC@esb.ie 

 

 

Communications will be sent by email to the email addresses notified through the 

above process. Where a company wishes communications to be sent to multiple 

people, details should be provided for each person. 
 


